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 Do you like to help your peers? 

If so, this is the club for you.  Students in the Peer Tutor group are 
generally in Grades 10-12.  They demonstrate strong leadership skills, 
academic proficiency, and enjoy working with/helping their peers. 

 

What is it all about?   

Peer tutoring is available primarily in Math, but support in other 
subjects is possible, depending on the subject expertise of the Peer 
Tutors. Peer Tutors are available for Math students in Grades 9-11 to 
access every week. 

 

When and Where? 

Peer tutoring is available every Thursday at lunch in room 1008. This 
runs all year long.  

 

How do I get involved? 

Announcements about volunteering for the Peer Tutors Group are put 
forth at the beginning of each school year, but if later in the year you 
find you have time and this is something you really would like to do, 
please speak to Ms. Fox for more information.  It is never too late to 
get involved. 

 

Cost:  There is no cost involved, only your time and expertise.  
 


